
Help Shape the New  

Harriet Elizabeth Brown Community Center & Park 

Deadline Extended – Fill Out the Community Survey before June 30! 
 

The Calvert County Department of Parks & Recreation is 

asking both adults and students to tell them what to include in 

the planned Harriet Elizabeth Brown Community Center and 

Park in Prince Frederick.  This permanent facility – just across 

from Calvert High School – will provide more than the typical 

“community center” activities.  It will also have expanded 

outdoor opportunities, from trails and picnic areas to 

recreation and outdoor meeting spaces.  It will replace the 

temporary HEB Community Center on Dares Beach Road.   
 

The new HEB Community Center & Park will 

serve citizens county-wide, not just Prince 

Frederick – from Dunkirk and Owings to Lusby 

and Solomons.  It is named after Calvert own’s 

Harriet Elizabeth Brown – a teacher who, in 

1937 and represented by a 29-year-old NAACP 

attorney named Thurgood Marshall, 

successfully challenged unequal pay for 

African-American teachers in Calvert County. 

  

Calvert County citizens, please complete the Adult Survey.  

Students and youth, please complete the Youth Survey. 

You can find both at 

https://www.calvertcountymd.gov/2828/HEB-

Community-Center-Survey.   

Or just scan the QR Code and take the Survey now! 

 

You can also add your name as a Supporter.  All you 

need to do is email HEBTaskForce@aol.com, saying 

“Please add ___________ as a HEB CC&P Supporter!” 

  

Please do your part to ensure that this new community center and park 

addresses the needs of both youth and adults.  Encourage your friends, family 

and neighbors to speak up, complete the Survey and sign on as Supporters. 
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